
 

 

                       

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome to the final newsletter of the Spring 
Term. 
 
We are looking forward to the Summer Term 
and hoping it brings us much better weather. 
 
We all wish you a very Happy Easter and look 
forward to welcoming Mr James Hill, the new 
Executive Head Teacher on the 16th April 
2018. 
 
 
Attendance 
 
Please remember school attendance is vital 
for your child to do their best, and will be 
monitored closely by school.  
 
Hopefully we will see fewer children away 
with coughs, colds and viruses now the 
warmer weather will be coming. 
 
Punctuality 
 
There are still a number of children who are 
arriving late in the mornings.  With the 
lighter mornings coming, we are hoping to 
see an improvement in punctuality next 
term. 
 
Easter Bonnets 
EYFS children had an amazing assembly 
this morning and were wearing wonderfully 
decorated bonnets. 
The winners from each class were: 
 
Apple - Phoebe Hood 
Beech - Tyler Smith 
Cherry - Theo Grant-Robinson 
 

Well Done parents  
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50p PER DAY, PER CHILD 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
OPENS AT 7.35AM 

There are still spaces available in  
breakfast club, please contact the school 

office if you are interested.

BEST 
ATTENDANCE 

THIS WEEK 

PINE: 98% 

Egg Decoration Competition 

Mr Wright and Mrs Wheale found it extremely difficult to 
choose a winner from ach class, as there were so many 
fabulous displays. 

The winners from each class were: 

Maple –  Chad Freeman 
Oak – Kiera Walker 
Sycamore – Neveah Ali 
Willow – Mya Middleton 
Ash – Kayde Polson 
Birch – Harry Sewell 
Cedar – Toby Hood 
Elm – Keaton Haynes 
Hawthorn – Ella O’Kelly 
Hazel – Jacob Baskett 
Pine – Cayde Price 
Larch – Sydney Manager 

READING RANGERS 
Thank you to the parents who have volunteered to be 
a Reading Ranger in school, helping pupils develop 
their reading skills further. 

1st Day of Reading Support after Easter will be: 
Monday 16th  at 2.00pm 
We look forward to seeing you then. 

Thank you 




